
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
  Tuesday 25th June 2024 

 
 
Dear Parents / Carers 

 
Year 6 Swimming Lessons 

 
An opportunity has arisen for Year 6 pupils to attend three swimming lessons on the following dates: 
 
Friday 28th June 2024 
Friday 5th July 2024 
Friday 12th July 2024 
 
The lessons are provided free of charge by the school. These lessons will take place at Denstone 
College during curriculum time.    
 
Your child will require a towel and a swimming costume.  A simple one-piece swimsuit for the girls 
and swimming trunks/shorts for boys.  All pupils must wear a swimming cap (long and short hair) 
and are encouraged to wear swimming goggles (no permission required).  All earrings and other 
jewellery must be removed prior to swimming. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
 
 

Mrs N Bannister 
Lead for PE 
 
 
 
 


